
 
From: eCorrespondence (DFHERIS) <dfheris-Correspondence@cloud.gov.ie> 
Sent: Friday 19 November 2021 09:38 
To: Customer Care Counter <cccounter@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: Your Ref M03/1121  
 

Ms. Miriam Reilly  

Meetings Administrator 

Corporate Services Department 

 

 

 

Your Ref: M03/1121 

Our Ref: DFHE-MOS-00381-2021 

19th November 2021  

 

 

Dear Ms. Reilly, 

I acknowledge receipt of your recent correspondence to the Minister of State for Skills & Further 

Education Mr. Niall Collins TD regarding safety awareness training and in particular Safepass course 

delivery. 

Enquiries are being made about this matter from senior officials and an answer to your query will 

issue as soon as possible. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mary Whelan 

Private Secretary to Minister of State for Skills and Further Education, Niall Collins, T.D. 

 

An Roinn Breisoideachais agus Ardoideachais, Taighde, Nuálaíochta agus Eolaíochta 
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